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Dear Parents,  

It was so nice to welcome you all into school this week to enjoy lunch 
with your child/ren. I want to say a huge thank you for joining us and 
making it a special lunchtime - the children enjoyed it immensely.  

We are very fortunate to have our lunches prepared by the Four Sea-
sons Mess who provide healthy, varied and delicious meals for our chil-
dren. They take time out of their busy day to deliver and pick up food 
so a big thank you to them for their ongoing commitment and support 
for school. 

 

 

 

Well done to Mrs Limbu for achieving her L3 CACHE qualification. This 
is a well deserved award that Mrs Limbu has worked extremely hard at 
for 18months so quite the achievement. The course includes educational 
theory and practical tasks which have enabled Mrs Limbu to take on 
more responsibility in supporting our children in their learning. Thank 
you to Mr Moore and Mrs Hill for coaching and supporting Mrs Limbu 
during the period of her course. 

 

 

 

A big thank you to Tom Healing for taking up the mantle of our Tues-
day circuit club at Tumbledown while Tom Dean is away. Tom D’s boots 
are big to fill and Tom H managed it perfectly by creating a well 
planned, varied session that was motivating, challenging and super en-
joyable.  

Thank you Chris Smith for also being prepared to support with our cir-
cuit club when required.  

Another big thank you to Mrs Dunne and Mrs Smith for offering their 
time to facilitate an afterschool ‘winter fete enterprise club’. It was 
well attended and the children were totally engrossed in the activities.  
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 Headteacher’s Award 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New member of staff 

We can, after a long wait,  welcome Mrs Sarah Healing to our MPS team.   Sarah 
has already begun her induction with Mr Crofts  and  has made  a start on  her 
mandatory training. It is lovely to have you on board Sarah. 

 

School Governing Committee  

Sadly, we have had to say ‘Goodbye’ to our SGC Chair, Wing Commander Tory 
Dutton this week. Wng Cdr Dutton has been an immense support, being wholly 
invested in MPS school and helping us move forward. She has offered unlimited 
support for staff, and for myself been available at any time giving valuable guid-
ance and sharing her expertise . A huge ‘Thank You’ to you Wg Cdr Dutton, your 
support has been greatly valued and appreciated, you will be greatly missed!  

 

New SGC members 

We would like to offer our thanks to Squadron Leader Chris Smith and Squadron 
Leader Tom Healing, for joining our SGC. We also look forward to Josh Brown 
joining us when he takes over the finance role in June from Kenny Kavanagh-
Hogg. 

 

 

I am so proud of Imogen in the way that she has improved her con-
fidence in maths and has made excellent progress since starting at 
MPS. Imogen is willing to challenge herself, she perseveres until she 
understands and is quickly making links which helps her to calculate 
at pace. In addition, Imogen is using mathematical language to ex-
plain and reason during problem solving tasks. 

              

         Well done Imogen!  
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Great team work during the prepping of re-

sources for our upcoming ‘Winter Fete’.  
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Star awards 

 

 

Bella Y3 - for a fantastically detailed ‘half portrait’ of a beautiful ginger cat. 

A Y3 pupil - for his effort and enthusiasm in writing, particularly on a Mayan time 
travel piece. 

Eryn Y1 - for her efforts across all subjects. 

Enya-Rose Y1 - for her perseverance to master the skill of riding a bike. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Circuits Training 

with Mr Healing 

For Y1 to Y6 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 27th       
15:15 to 16:15 

Please collect children at 
the Tumbledown Gym 

Reminder  

Games club has been can-
celled on Thursday 29th 
May. 

Instead the  last ‘winter 
fete enterprise club’ will 
take place with Mrs Hill, 
Mrs Dunne and Mrs 
Smith. 

 

Games club with Mr 
Moore will next go ahead 
on 05th June.  
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We Need 
Your Help! 

Are you trying to pack to return to 
the UK? 

Does your house need a sort out and you 
don’t know where to put the excess? 

Are you willing to gift us something for a stall? 
Mount Pleasant School is asking for donations 

for a wide range of  stalls for the Winter Fete. 

We are looking for 
• toys 
• books 
• clothes 
• unopened bottles (of any sort) 
• empty glass jars 
• tombola items 

Clean and in 
good condition 
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Further dates will be added to the newsletter as events are arranged. 
 

• Monday 26th May - Bank Holiday, school closed. 

• Monday 02nd June - 15:15 to 16:00 hrs Bake sale and book give 
away in school hall, everyone welcome. 

• Monday 09th June to Friday 13th June - Half term, school 
closed. 

• Monday 25th June to Friday 29th June - DCS Quality Assurance 
advisor visit. 

• Saturday 21st June 11am to 3pm - MPS winter fete to be held 
in school. 

• Thursday 24th July - Last day of term, school closes at 13:00 
hrs. 

 
Term time and holiday dates for the academic year 2025-26 can be 
found on the school website. 
 
 

~ Wishing you all a fantastic bank holiday weekend ~ 
 
   


